
Kumamoto International Foundation 

May 12, 2016  

No.57 (Life) 

 

Accepting applications for “Disaster Victim’s Certificates”  

on 14
th

 May (Sat) and 15
th

 (Sun) 

  

  We are currently accepting applications for Disaster Victim’s Certificates at the 

welfare divisions of five ward offices and also at nine branch offices. However, we will 

be closing some reception windows on 14
th

 May (Sat) and 15
th

 (Sun) in order to prepare 

for the issuance of the certificates starting on 17
th

 May (Tue.) 

We apologize for your inconvenience and appreciate your understanding and 

cooperation. 

  

*Opened reception windows 

Seven branch offices of Hokubu, Shimizu, Hanazono, Kawachi, Akita, Tenmei, Kouda 

  

*Closed reception windows 

Welfare divisions of five ward offices and Takuma, Johnan branch offices (in order to 

prepare for the issuance of Disaster Victim’s Certificates.) 

  

Note: the issuance of Disaster Victim’s Certificate 

For those who applied for the Disaster Victim’s Certificate, we will contact you when 

we are ready to issue them. Thank you for your patience and understanding.  
 


